
Route 8 
Frederick, Y. d. 21701 
1/3/75 

Dear Howard, 

Your letter of 1)ecember 30 asks permission to cite the listed passages of my printed work. I had given you this perpasate-,n verbally and I herein confirm it. 

It Hay be remotely possible that in editing there may be a desire to quote otiv:r of axis work. On the chance, remote 845 it may be, to save your time and any possible publisher concern, lot me also repeat in writing  what I told you: feel free to quote whatever you went without asking. 
Your publisher's position is a proper one. In my lone experience it is also unique. You are aware of e:,:teneive use of my work. I can t recall a case in which my permisAon was sought and there certainly—is no case iii which any publisher insisted on it. 
You would seem to have an ethical publisher. 
If I can be of any help when the book appears, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Eareld W,Asberg 


